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ROTARY LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE—ACT NOW…REGISTRATION CLOSES WEDNESDAY

Dear :

If you haven’t registered for the next Rotary Leadership Institute, here’s why you need to do it NOW:

TOP TEN REASONS WHY YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS THE UPCOMING (JAN 28/FEB 4) ROTARY LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE (RLI) ONLINE*

10. You can attend in your pajamas (or almost whatever else you wear around the house).
9. Cheapskates and shrewd budgeters can avoid the cost of a meal, gasoline, and an overnight stay for travel to Lexington.
8. You can share RLI with your favorite pet.
7. No bad jokes and no bad singing--no guarantees on this one.
6. We intend to have important programming and information that our District members need.
5. RLI helps us stay connected and find ways to work together across clubs during this challenging time.
4. Our mission and purpose as an organization has never been more important.
3. You might master a new technology by attending online.
2. What else do you have to do? (Probably a lot, but this is important stuff!)
1. The Show Must Go On!

*With apologies to Jamie Schrader, Past President of the Rotary Club of Lexington, and David Letterman

RLI Parts I, II and III will be offered via ZOOM on consecutive Saturday mornings on January 28 and February 24, from 8:00 to 11:30 am (with check in at 7:45 am). Each part consists of ~6 hours of instruction, split over 2 days. Parts must be completed in sequence.

Remember, if you’re a Rotarian in District 6740, you can register for PART 1 FOR FREE. And if you belong to another District OR are registering for Parts II and III, your fee is only $15 plus a nominal processing fee for payment by card.

To register is GO TO rlihoa.org. Then choose Upcoming Trainings, RLI Parts I, II, and IIII Online-District 6740 MORE INFO and follow the instructions for on-line registration. To pay by check, mail your check for $15 payable to HOA-RLI to Judy Worth, 775 Sherwood Drive, Lexington, KY 40502. (If you encounter problems with registration or have questions, contact Judy at jkworth@icloud.com .) 
 
We hope to see you (virtually) on January 28 and February 4!
 
Best Rotary Regards,
The District 6740 Planning Team (Martha Riddell, Dean Hammond, Jack McAllister, Judy Worth)
 
P.S.  This email is being sent out to all Rotarians in District 6740.  If you’ve already registered, RSVP’d, or graduated from RLI, please ignore this email or share it with another Rotarian who needs to attend.
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